Subject: Planning Application 2022/2382/P

Dear Sirs,

| object to this application on one main point.

The drawings submitted do not reflect the current built roof.

Planning Application 2022/2550/P is seeking approval to raise the party wall by 200mm. This has resulted in the roof
being raised by the same amount - 200mm.

This change has not been shown on this application. Please refer to my comments on Application 2022/2550/P.
The width and height of the proposed windows are far in excess of those already built in the terrace. The height of
these windows will also increase by 200mm if planning approval 2022/2550/P is approved ( although approval is
only sought for the party wall).

Camden Council are asking the public to comment on drawings that are not correct.

The appropriate way is to request a new application showing the current height of the roof.

| also object to the railing change at the rear. This is an unbalanced and disruptive architectural element.

Yours sincerely

Edward Williams RIBA



